
 

 

 

 

 

 20 February 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 1 Visit to The Great North Museum 

On Wednesday 14
th

 March, Year 1 will be visiting the Great North Museum to undertake activities linked to our topic 

work on ‘Hot and Cold’. We will take part in a workshop investigating animals and their habitats around the world. We 

will also explore the museum itself.  

We will be departing school at 9.10am prompt, to travel on public transport, and will return to school for 3pm.  

A packed lunch will be required. If your child is entitled to free school meals because you are in receipt of benefits, 

please contact the office by 5
th

 March to let them know if you would like school to provide one. As we have children 

with allergies, please refrain from any nut products.  

School uniform must be worn for this visit and a coat is essential. 

As usual, we rely on parent volunteers to take children on visits; if you are willing to accompany us please let the class 

teacher know as soon as possible. 

There is no charge for this visit, but the Great North Museum is always grateful for donations. A cash donation made via 

the book bag with this slip would be welcome. 

Please complete and return the slip by Monday 5
th

 March. If you have any queries about the trip, please do not 

hesitate to ask us.  

If you would like to come along on the trip to help, please speak to your child’s class teacher.  

Thank you for your support. 

Miss Pearson and Miss White 

___________________________________________________________ ___________________ 

I give my permission for my child…………………………………………………………..in class………………… 
to go on the visit to The Great North Museum on 14

th
 March. 

WE MUST RECEIVE THIS INFORMATION IN ORDER FOR YOUR CHILD TO ATTEND THE TRIP 
Emergency contact at time of trip: 

EMERGENCY CONTACT:…………………………………………..RELATIONSHIP……………………………………… 

CONTACT NUMBER……………………………………………………………………………. 

MEDICAL CONDITIONS………………………………………………………………….. 


